
Your hearing is the most important tool we have in the sound engineering industry - and it comes 

pre-installed. We would like to thank the House Ear Institute for preparing these ear care 

recommendations. If you have further questions, please contact them at: 

 

House Ear Institute (213) 483-8789 

2100 West Third Street www.hei.org 

Los Angeles, California 90057 

 

 


